
Tickets should not be able to be resold by a 'second'party for more than the original ticket 
face value. 
Also requiring photo id  to match ticket names should be mandatory practice. Official ticket 
sellers often only allow a change of name once or twice which stops ticket scalpers to bulk 
buy and resell at extortionate prices. 
Misleading and fraudulent claims re availability of tickets etc should be illegal and these 
companies should not be given advertising space on platforms such as Google etc. 
 
Regards 
Cathy Pye 


